
  

 
 
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated on 15th February 2023 

 

Suresh Ramkissoon, 

Delegate for Guana 

 

 

RECEIPT OF THE HIGHEST GCBL AWARD - THE CHAIRMAN'S AWARD 

 

Dear Colleague Suresh, 

 

        The Global Chamber of Business Leaders has wonderfully talented and highly successful individuals 

whose commitment to the organisation is significantly noteworthy and we will always continue to salute all 

of them in both private and public forums.      
 

        It has been quite some time since we first met, dear Suresh, but your enthusiasm for the growth and 

development of GCBL remains unchanged. You have done a lot since your appointment until today. Thanks 

to You, we got quite a few great colleagues and friends, with whom we might otherwise never have been 

able to meet. 

 

       Thanks to Suresh, we outlined new projects and involved experts in them. 2022 was especially 

important for this.  

 

       Keep up the good work, Suresh. Congratulations on a well-deserved award! 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

                                                                          Dejan Štancer 

CHAIRMAN 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Attachment: 

- Certificate for the Chairman’s Award 2022 


